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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $137, 015 
Income to date: $91, 873 
Needed: $45, 142  
 
Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 
scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Songs of Praise Sunday 

Music Committee 

Song Leader:  Kirsten Warkentin and musicians 

Date:  May 9, 2021 

 

Community Announcements 

 

OPPORTUNITY TO VOLUNTEER IN 
WINNIPEG 

-Mennonite Disaster Service is running a small 
project in the Wolseley area of Winnipeg and 
we are looking for day volunteers starting 
immediately. This project is in partnership 
with Home Street Mennonite Church, 
assisting them in helping a woman in their 
community do much needed renovations on 
her house. We are looking for 3-4 volunteers 
per day, primarily Monday-Friday, but with 
some Saturday’s as well. COVID protocols will 
be in place to ensure volunteer safety. For 
more information or to sign up please call 
project coordinators, Dave & Anna Wiebe at 
204-745-8128. 

 

 

Office (Lori Miller) – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals (Dorothy Hildebrandt) – (204)-324-4426 

Lead Pastor Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 
  Youth Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 

May 16 – Jake Friesen  
May 23 – Keith Friesen 
May 30 – Walter Dyck 
 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 
worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 
Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 
-Helen Janzen 
-Nettie & Dave Ginter 
and family 
  
  
 

Missionaries 

Ryan Thiessen 
Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 
Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 
Heavenly Father, we praise you for calling each 
of us, adopting us as your sons and daughters, 
and bringing us together as a church body. Help 
us to live out our calling to love you and love 
others, and to be a light to our communities. 
Amen.  

 

Church Announcements 

Thank you to the Music Committee for 
planning our Songs of Praise worship service.  
It is good to sing praises to our God and to 
give expression to our faith through the 
avenue of song. 

Announcement of Intended Marriage! 
Cynthia Krahn and Kirby Sawatzky will be 
married on Sunday May 16, 2021.  Please 
pray for them as they start their new life 
together as husband and wife! 

 

Tech Volunteers Needed! 

The Tech committee is looking for people to 
do visuals, sound, and manning the video 
camera for worship service recordings and 
Sunday mornings when we are able to 
resume in person gatherings. If you are 
interested in serving the Church with your 
tech skills in these ways, please contact 
Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht (204-362-7262 or 
Gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com) or John H. Falk 
(204-362-0167 or jhfalk74@gmail.com) 

Transfer of Membership 

If you have been attending BMC for a while, 
have been baptized, and are considering 
transferring your membership, talk to one of 
our pastors. We would love to make this 
happen. 

 

 
Sunday, May 9, 2021 

 
 
 
 

Songs of Praise 
 

Praising God for BMC 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer 

Let us continue to encourage and pray for one 
another.  We are only a phone call, an email or a 

text away from each other! 

 

 

Youth Calendar 
May 12 – Jr. High Boys – In the main Church building 

May 12 – Jr. High Girls – In the Youth Centre 

May 19 – Sr. High Boys – In the main Church building 

May 19 – Sr. High Girls – In the Youth Centre 

Verse for the Week 

“Your awe-inspiring deeds will be on every 
tongue; I will proclaim your greatness.  Everyone 
will share the story of your wonderful goodness; 
they will sing with joy about your righteousness.” 
Psalm 145:6-7 NLT 

Church Announcements 

-The Missions Committee reminds us to check 
out the recent updates on the ministries we 
support that are attached to the bulletin email. 
Please call the church office if you would like a 
printed copy.  

-The Music Committee would love to know if 
you have a Musical talent you’d like to share with 
BMC! If you're interested in getting involved in 
music at BMC, please contact Melita Enns 
through email (melitaenns@yahoo.ca) or phone 
(431-775-3440). Thanks! 

-The Library (Fr: Megan Hildebrandt) "With new 
restrictions, the Library will be open Thursdays 
and Fridays, between 10AM and 2PM. Lori will 
be in the office and able to assist you.” 


